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Good afternoon, 

Reaching out from R&S Construction in regards to a job we are working on at 25020 Maple
Beach Rd in Beaverton.

We are asking for permission to use the public access road next to the property so we can
complete our work at the above property. I have attached some details of the location. 

Please let me know if you have any questions and/or what other information you need from us
to grant this request. 

Thanks in advance, 

-- 
Jen Blair

Estimating & Design
Office: (905) 955-1778
planning@reidstiles.ca
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